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Senior Advisor to PSC Chairman Dane Maxwell Appointed to NARUC Staff Subcommittee 
Frederic will serve in the Subcommittee on Law 

 
(JACKSON, MS) – Ryan A. Frederic of Pascagoula, Mississippi has been appointed to the National Association of 
Regulatory Utility Commissioners Staff Subcommittee on Law by NARUC President Brandon Presley.  Frederic currently 
serves as Senior Advisor to Chairman Dane Maxwell of the Mississippi Public Service Commission.  
 
“I am honored to see a member of my staff recognized on a national level like this,” Chairman Maxwell said. “I’m so 
proud that an organization like NARUC can see the value in Ryan Frederic that I have always seen, and I know he will be 
a very valuable asset to this subcommittee.”  
 
Frederic obtained a B.B.A. degree from Mississippi State University and a J.D. degree from Mississippi College School of 
Law. He was admitted to the Mississippi Bar in October 2007, and has experience in both the private and public sectors 
with a focus on employment, insurance defense, and government law. Frederic previously served as Special Counsel to 
the Jackson County Board of Supervisors, and as City Attorney and City Manager for the City of Pascagoula before joining 
Chairman Maxwell’s staff at the Public Service Commission.    
 
Frederic will work alongside lawyers from all over the country on issues regarding regulated utilities.  
 
 

### 

mailto:Caroline.bishop@psc.ms.gov

